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Lori J. Anonsen, MS, RD

Director, Dietetic Technician Program
Paradise Valley Community College
Dietetic Technology Consortium
Food & Nutrition Faculty

18401 North 32nd Street

Phoenix, AZ 85032-1210

Dear Ms. Anonsen,

The Accreditation Council for Education in Nutrition and Dietetics
(ACEND)® Board has been closely monitoring the impact of the
COVID-19 pandemic on ACEND accredited programs and in doing
so is considering the long-term implications on the accreditation
process. Most site visits scheduled to occur in 2020 have been
postponed and ACEND volunteer reviewers may not be able to fully
resume travel to complete these site visits until 2021.

With this in mind, at its April 13, 2020 meeting, the ACEND Board
voted to extend your program’s accreditation term one year. Your
program’s new accreditation term end date is December 31, 2024
and your program’s next site visit will occur August-December
2023. This extension will not impact the length of your program’s
next seven-year accreditation term.

You will receive more information about scheduling the site visit
approximately one year in advance of the site visit. To view
ACEND'’s accreditation standards, self-study report templates and
other information about the accreditation process visit the website
at https://www.eatrightpro.org/ACEND.

More information about ACEND’s actions to aid programs during
the COVID-19 pandemic can be found on this ACEND web page:
COVID-19 Information.
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The ACEND Board of Directors recognizes your extraordinary efforts to provide quality education
experiences to students during this unprecedented time. | encourage you to contact ACEND
staff at 800-877-1600 x5400 or acend@eatright.org if you have any questions regarding this
decision.

Sincerely,

Janet S. Johnson, MS, RDN, LD, Chair
Accreditation Council for Education in Nutrition and Dietetics

JSJ/jj
cc: Paul Dale, EAD, President

Mary Lou Mosley, PhD, Vice President of Academic Affairs
Denise Digianfilippo, EdD, MS, RN, Dean of Academic Affairs
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